
DELIVERY BY HAND 

 

June 3, 1996 

 

 

 

Michelle Mrdeza 

Clerk, Subcommittee on Treasury, 

 Postal Service, and General Government 

B-307 Rayburn House Office Building 

U.S House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Michelle: 

 

Per our telephone conversation of June 3, 1996, I am enclosing news clips from around the country 

regarding the Review Board's recent acquisition of a film which supplements the photographic record 

of the JFK Assassination Records Collection 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  I look forward to speaking with you 

soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosures 


